Ride and Walk 4 Art

Cycling Event
All of the Members of our Club and I'm sure many Cyclists on
the Routes, would like to extend a Thank You to the Volunteers
who came forward to provide Radio Support for this Event. For
those listed below you provided your expertise on such a very
windy cold, and rainy daY..... .73

Joni B, KN6WVX, Mike D, K6AAN, Mike G, KB6USJ, Rick B, SWL,
Mark G, N6IV, Mike F, WA6ZTY, Dave 0, N6DAO, Mark P,N6ARP ,
Bob K, KA9MDP, Walt, KGWGY, Pascal, K6PWG, Andy, NV6V, Eileen,
KK6GIX,

Net Control

Joyce, Ko6QBQ, Ken, AEGLA
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